
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Autumn Term 

Friday 9th December 2016 

Dear Parents, 

 

Following on from last week’s excitement we have        

continued to enjoy our preparations for Christmas.     

Today sees our Year 6 class assembly at 3pm. Next week 

we have our Key Stage One Nativity; please join us at 

2pm on Tuesday or Wednesday afternoon in the hall. 

Year One Christmas Stars  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 have been lucky enough to be chosen to take part 

in the Silk 106.9fm Christmas Stars. They came into 

school on Tuesday and recorded Year 1 singing a      

Christmas song. Listen out for them on Monday 12th 

December at 8.15am during the breakfast show and 

3.40pm during the school run show on 106.9fm. 

Payment Plans are now out for the residential visits. 

Please call in to the office to discuss these. 

We have our school Christmas parties on Monday 19th 

and Tuesday 20th December. 

On Wednesday 21st December we will be walking down 

to St Oswald’s at 1.30pm for our final service of 2016. 

The carol service is so special as our instrumentalists 

play for us, our classes and choir sing carols and we    

enjoy the beauty of St Oswald’s all ready for Christmas. 

We really hope that you will be able to join us on this 

truly special occasion. We promise that you will leave 

filled with the joy of Christmas. 

Well done to our Rose Queen. Erika, her retinue, 

Grace ,Emma and Phoebe and Erika’s Brother 

Oliver for entertaining the Senior Citizens at 

their annual Christmas Dinner. The girls sang 

Christmas carols and Oliver accompanied on 

the piano and guitar. A talented bunch! 

 

Head Lice 

We have had several reports of head lice in school. 

Please check your child’s hair over the half term break 

and treat any head lice or eggs accordingly. 

Key Dates 

Tuesday 13th and Wednesday 14th December - Key 

Stage One Nativity 

Friday 16th December - School Christmas Dinner 

Wednesday 21st December - Carol Service  

  

  

 Parent Governor Elections 

In January we will be electing a new parent governor to 

join our governing body. Please have a think over the 

Christmas break about this position. Would you like to 

be more involved in the strategic running of the school? 

Could you commit to three meetings of the full governing 

body per academic year and committee meetings each 

term? Please have a look at the Governors page on our 

website if you are interested in this position. If anyone 

is interested please let me know by the end of the first 

week of term, 13th January. We will then hold an      

election for the position. Please talk to myself or Nick 

Mathers, the Chair of our governing body, about what 

being a governor involves.  

 

 

 
Today I would like to celebrate our   

children’s singing.  

 

The children of Reception were stunning last    

Friday in their nativity, having learned eleven 

songs confidently.  

Year 1 sang out super loudly during their Silk FM 

recording session.  

As I work in my office I often have the privilege 

of listening to the whole school singing from the 

hall or individual classes practising a hymn or 

song.  

 

We really do have some amazing voices at     

Brereton! 


